
  

 

 

--- On Wed, 10/13/10, james green <green8477@att.net> wrote: 

 

From: james green <green8477@att.net> 

Subject: MERCY HOUSING PROPOSAL 

To: nkovac@milwaukee.gov 

Date: Wednesday, October 13, 2010, 1:19 PM 

I have lived in your district for the past 40 years during which I have witnessed and participated 

in the many changes that have taken place -- even as we have in so many ways remained the 

same East Side.  

  

I have heard of the proposed housing plan for affordable housing that is being put forward by 

Mercy Housing.  I think that this would be a healthy addition to our neighborhood along with the 

UWM developments in the area and the expansion of the St. Mary's - Columbia Hospital. 

  

I hope you will give it your full support. 

  

  

James M. Green 

3258 N. Hackett Ave. 

Milwaukee, WI  53211 
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